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Inside Higher Ed Quotes Kathryn Nash On Potential
Title IX Changes

June 8, 2021

Kathryn Nash is quoted in Inside Higher Ed on the impact of current Title IX regulations on colleges and

universities in the article "Thoughts From the Public on Title IX." June 7, 2021 marked the beginning of a

five-day public hearing where the Department of Education will hear from 600 individuals on ways to

improve Title IX enforcement. In regard to the live hearing and cross-examination requirement, Kathryn said,

"The hearings have created additional burdens for the parties, witnesses and institutions, and they aren't

necessary to ensure a fair process."


